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English

You can find an English version of this document at https://lundenisollentuna.se/boendeinfo

Question time
Do you want to talk to the board? The clubhouse will be open October 4, November 1 as well

December 6 at 18: 00-19: 00 so you can come there and talk to us!

Trunk flushing
All strains must be flushed during 11-15 October. It is VERY IMPORTANT that you give access to yours

apartment. An information letter has been distributed to all residents, and another will come later.

Balcony renovations

The board has had a start-up for the balcony job. We have spoken with Brf Pillunden and heard about theirs
experience, which has largely been good. Brf Vindslottet has also been consulted, and a meeting has been b
with them. Do you have thoughts on how the job should be done? Get in touch with styrelsen@]lundenisolle

join the balcony group!

Facebook
A resident of Helenelund Centrum has started the Facebook group “Pilvigen och Stupvigen i

Helenelund ”. Join there and increase neighborliness!

Cleaning among the bikes
Now that the cycling season is coming to an end, we on the board have planned one
cleaning day of the bike room where we will sweep clean and clean away bikes like

not used. This cleaning day will be held on October 10 at 14:00.

You as residents need to be present to take out your bikes so we can sweep the floor.
The bicycles that are not picked up will be moved to a separate room. If
the bikes are locked in the wall, the locks will be cut.

You can pick up your bike with the help of the board until 4 weeks after the cleaning day.
After 4, forgotten bicycles will be thrown away.
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